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9th June 2021 
 
 
 

Dear Parent/Carer 

RE: National Schools Sports Week – 21st to 25th June 2021 

I am delighted to inform you that TNHA are taking part in this year’s National Schools Sports Week. This is the 
week commencing Monday 21st June. The key aims of this week are to promote and encourage more physical 
activity throughout the week; raise awareness of major sporting events - Football (European Championships) 
and Olympics. 

To achieve the above all students will receive additional PE lessons during this week: 

Monday 21st June:  Year 8   -  Periods 3 & 4 
Tuesday 22nd June:  Year 7   -  Periods 2 & 3 
Thursday 24th June:  Year 9   -  Periods 2 & 3 
Friday 25th June:   Year 10 -  Periods 1 & 2  
Friday 25th June:                 Year 7   -  Periods 3 &4 

To ensure this week runs smoothly your child will need to wear their academy sports kit for the days mentioned 
above as well as all normal timetabled PE days. During tutor time this week students will learn about major 
sporting events, through sports documentaries and quizzes and have further opportunities to be active. 

Furthermore, we plan to run a Charity Fun Run on Friday 25th June during Lesson 5. Students will register with 
their teacher during this lesson and then be escorted to the field. Students can run, walk or jog during this 
event. We are supporting the Merle Boddy Centre with the purchase of a rise and fall chair for their clients who 
run a Day Care Service for people living with mental health problems, including dementia and other disabilities, 
in Swaffham and the surrounding area. Students are encouraged to bring a £1 coin to put into a bucket on the 
way to the field and to wear their favourite football shirt or coloured shirt along with their PE kit on this day. 

Lastly, a date for your son’s/ daughter’s diary – this year’s Sports Days are on Thursday 8th July and Friday 9th 
July. 

Yours faithfully 

 

Mr. M. Lloyd 
Director of Sport 
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